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March 15, 2019 

 

DDOT Public Space Committee  

c/o DDOT Public Space Regulation Division  

1100 4th Street SW, Room E-360  

Washington, DC 20024  

 

VIA EMAIL: PublicSpace.Committee@dc.gov  

 

Subject: Comments on Small Cell Guidelines  

 

At a properly noticed regular meeting of Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6B 

on March 12, 2019, with a quorum present the Commission voted 9-0-0 to inform 

the Public Space Committee that it has reviewed the “Small Cell Design 

Guidelines v2” document dated February 1, 2019, and has the following 

comments:  

 

• The guidelines should specifically include requirements that, when 

sidewalk repairs are necessary because of the installation of new and/or 

replacement poles or equipment, the sidewalk be returned to pre-existing 

conditions and done so within a specific time frame.  

 

• Any old poles that are replaced should be properly recycled, especially 

those containing lead-based paint.  

 

Please contact Commissioner Kirsten Oldenburg, ANC 6B Transportation 

Committee Chair at 202-546-8542 or 6B04@anc.dc.gov if you have any questions 

about this request or need further information. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Chander Jayaraman 

Chairman, ANC 6B 
 


